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MARINE SAFETY ALERT 
 
No: MMN-13/2020 
 
 

1. The purpose of this Merchant Marine Notice is to emphasize the importance of 
properly installed and maintained listed or certified safe electrical equipment in 
hazardous areas in order to reduce the risk of fire or explosion onboard vessels. 
 

2. We attach the document MARINE SAFETY ALERT issued on July 6th 2020 by United 
States Coast Guard, U.S. Department of Homeland Security for your reference and 
attention. 

 
3. This Administration strongly recommends that owners, operators, shipboard 

personnel and service providers of our fleet familiarize and implement the content of 
this marine safety alert. 

 
 
July, 2020. 
 
 
 
Inquiries concerning the subject of this Merchant Marine Notice or any other request should 
be directed to: 
 

Navigation & Maritime Safety Department 
Directorate General of Merchant Marine 

Panama Maritime Authority 
 

Phone: (507) 501-5033  
E-mail: marsegur@amp.gob.pa 

Website: https://panamashipregistry.com/marine-category/marine-notices/ 
 
 

https://panamashipregistry.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/12/Marine-Safety-Alert.pdf

